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22 November 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
FSA END OF YEAR SCHOOL DISCO 
 
The FSA school discos will be taking place on Thursday 7 December. The Reception and KS1 
disco is straight after school until 4:15pm.  The KS2 disco is 4.30 – 5.30pm. Entry is £2 
including a drink and biscuits.  
 
Reception and KS1 parents  
Class teachers will collect the disco money for the FSA on the day of the disco.  Send your 
child in with the cash and a change of clothes for the disco.  Please collect your child after 
the disco at 4.15pm from their normal class door.  Children will return to class to collect 
their bags and go home in the normal way. 
 
KS2 parents 
At 4.30pm, please drop your child at the staff entrance in the car park. Money will be 
collected as the children arrive.  To avoid lost items, please keep hold of your child’s coat 
and bring it back with you when you come to collect. Please collect your child at 5.30pm by 
coming to the hall fire door.  You will walk through the hall, collect your child then walk out 
via the staff door for the car park. 
 
All children must be collected by an adult. If this adult is not someone we have on our 
school pick up list for your child, please let the school office know before 3.00 pm on the 
day of the disco so the teachers dismissing the children are aware.  No child will be allowed 
to walk home on their own as it is too dark at this time of year. 
 
If you are available to help on the evening, the FSA would welcome parent volunteers for 
any length of time you can give. If you are interested in helping, please contact the school 
office. 
  
Many thanks, 
 
Jayne Watson 
Headteacher 
 


